
 

EAST SIDE LANDSCAPING COMMITTEE 

Minutes of Meeting 

Monday November 21st, 2022 

Wisteria Park Gazebo 

 

The meeting was called to order at 10.01 a.m. by the Chair, Maureen Hooper.  In attendance 

were Randy Miller and Myra Harcourt.  Two homeowners were also present.  The Minutes of 

the last meeting of June 27th, 2022 were approved on a motion by Maureen, seconded by 

Randy and carried. 

A homeowner commented on the weeds in yards and was told that spraying will be done this 

week.  Because of the holiday, grass will be cut on Wednesday. 

The review of the November 17th walkaround shows that most of the concerns were about 

irrigation.  Trimming will be done this week and once more before the end of the year.  Mulch 

will be spread the beginning of December. 

Review of BrightView to date – we will end the year with 39 grass cuts.  This is one short of 

schedule because of severe, wet weather.  It would be helpful if BrightView could provide a 

schedule of services they will be doing.  Maureen will approach the new Account Manager, 

David Both, when he takes over on December 1st. 

The next walkaround will be scheduled for January. 

New Business: As Maureen is retiring from the Board and ESLC, new members will be 

approached to join the committee. 

The next meeting is tentatively scheduled for December 14th, 2022. 

The meeting adjourned at 10.45 a.m. 


